

To:

Clerk Patricia Britt

Date: February 9, 2023

From:

Richard Bertovich (RR)

Chief Assistant Director of Law

Re: Ord. No. 105-2023

At the request of the Department of City Planning, I am requesting that Ordinance No. 105-2023 be tabled at the next available Council meeting. The legislation is currently in the DPS Committee Box.

The department states that the legislation is no longer needed because the City did not receive the grant funding.

Enc.

cc:

Allan Dreyer, City Council Chief Ryan Puente Austin Davis, Special Assistant Director Huang Calley Mersmann